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Canadian union of public employees (CUPE) 5097 and the Sunrise School 
Division have reached an agreement.  The Board of Trustees have motioned 
the approval at the November 19, 2024, board meeting.  CUPE 5097 have 
provided email confirmation the local members have voted in favor of a  
13.75% over 5-year contract. The contract is over the period of January 1, 
2022, ending December 31, 2026. 
 
The division and union are just at the final stages of new collective agreement 
document. When document is finalized, both parties will sign it. Once a 
signed agreement is shared with the finance department, retroactive pay will 
be processed on a separate payroll deposit.  


